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31 May 2018 

Trigg Mining Limited (“Trigg Mining”, “the Company”) wishes to advise that due to the recent weakness in equity 
markets, the Company has made the decision to postpone its planned Initial Public Offer (IPO).  Trigg Mining intends 
to revisit an Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) listing through an IPO as soon as market conditions improve.  

In the meantime, the Company will continue to progress its sulphate of potash exploration projects at Laverton 
Links and Lake Throssell near Laverton in the Western Australian Goldfields. 

At Lake Throssell the Company has concluded native title negotiations with the traditional owners, the 
Ngaanyatjarra people, paving the way for the grant of the Exploration Licence across this highly prospective salt 
lake for brine hosted sulphate of potash. 

Trigg Mining has also been successful in applying for a grant under the Western Australian Government’s 
Exploration Incentive Scheme’s (EIS) most recent funding round and was the only sulphate of potash company to 
be awarded a grant under the EIS. The grant will co-fund up to $150,000 of the Company’s maiden drilling program 
at the Lake Hope-Campbell prospect, within the Laverton Links Project. 

Trigg Mining Managing Director Keren Paterson said:  

“While it is disappointing to need to defer the IPO and ASX listing at this time, our belief in the fundamental value 
and the potential of the Company’s Projects has not changed. We thank all stakeholders for their support to date 
and I look forward to bringing the Trigg Mining IPO to the market in the near future.”  
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